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I am writing to support SB1567 as a subject matter expert. Oregon's fuel storage and 

infrastructure face serious seismic hazards in the inevitable Cascadia Subduction 

Zone earthquake event. Oregon's resilience and recovery, in addition to the safety of 

many communities around fuel infrastructure, following a strong earthquake event will 

rely on the steps proposed in SB1567. 


